
From: Alison H.  
Subject: 300 Water Street Development 

 

To the Council of the city of Guelph, 

 

I am writing to express my concern about the proposed development at 300 Water Street.  

 

As a small cul-de-sac, the street already faces overcrowding of parking on the road, especially 

when religious services are being observed at the Muslim community centre. City snowplows do 

not even venture to the street in front of 300 - instead, they turn up Pacific, leaving the end of the 

road icy and difficult to drive over.  

 

I look forward to attending the meeting on Monday to hear other residents' concerns as well. I 

hope you will listen carefully to what they have to say. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Alison Hunter Stewart 

 


